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Sigma Kappa Sorority Announcement 

 
It is with deep regret that the national council of Sigma Kappa Sorority announces the 
closure of the Zeta Nu Chapter (The University of Texas at San Antonio) effective May 
24, 2017. The chapter has received years of dedicated support from both national 
headquarters staff and volunteers, but continued to struggle with low membership 
numbers and chapter operations. 
  
Despite many years of hard and focused work by the chapter and dedicated support 
from national leadership, the Zeta Nu Chapter has been unable to meet 
organizational goals and expectations. All members in good standing will transition to 
alumnae status effective immediately and will retain the privileges of being a lifetime 
member of Sigma Kappa. 
 
“It is never an easy decision to close a chapter,” stated Sara Seely Chacon, national 
president. “When a chapter is not able to provide the quality collegiate member 
experience we expect for all Sigma Kappa sisters, then we must do what is best for 
Sigma Kappa and the Panhellenic community. Zeta Nu Chapter and members will 
remain a valued part of the Sigma Kappa sisterhood.” 
 
Sigma Kappa was established at the University of Texas at San Antonio in 1978. The 
Sorority looks forward to the opportunity to rejoin the strong fraternity and sorority 
community at UTSA in the future. 
 
Sigma Kappa Sorority, founded in 1874, is a national not-for-profit organization of 
more than 165,000 women dedicated to excellence in academics, personal character, 
and service to society. The purpose of Sigma Kappa Sorority is to “provide women 
lifelong opportunities and support for social, intellectual, and spiritual development by 
bringing women together to positively impact our communities.” 
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